
I hope you all had a restful Easter break and welcome to our summer 
term! We have all had the chance to adapt to new ways of working, 
so I wanted to take the opportunity to say what an amazing job you're 
doing supporting your child's wellbeing and learning during this time. 
It has definitely been a strange and challenging time, so it is okay if 
you and your child feel wobbly and worried at the moment.
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If you require any additional 
resources during this time e.g. 
paper, writing/colouring pencils, 
rulers, rubbers etc. please contact 
the school office on 0116 2780232.

Resources

If your circumstances have 
changed and you think you may 
now be eligible for free school 
meals, you just need to complete 
an application on the link below. 
If you have any questions or need 
any help, we are here to help.

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-
school-meals

Free School Meals

Home Learning

We miss the children very much, but we must follow the government's 
guidance to keep everyone in our community safe. We will continue 
to upload learning activities each week and we are more than happy 
to provide additional activities to any families who would like more 
support. All of this will be through Class Dojo.

We also love seeing the children's fantastic learning at home - please 
keep sending their work in by taking a picture and sending via email, 
or via Twitter.

@TGSAPrimary for regular updates 

Safeguarding

If you have any safeguarding concerns during this period or need to 
update the Designated Safeguarding Leaders about changes that are 
impacting on your child's well-being, please contact the school office 
on 0116 2780232. Please take your time to read the advice from the 
Government about 'Looking After Your Feelings and Your Body'.
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/
system/uploads/attachment_data/file/876989/Easy_read_looking_
after_your_feelings_and_body.pdf

Currently, we do not know when or what the procedures will be in 
order to safely open the school fully, but we will continue to provide 
learning opportunities, support and keep our school community 
connected. School is open each day (8.30am-3pm) to key worker 
families and to our vulnerable children so if your situation has changed 
following the Easter break please contact us to make arrangements for 
your child to be in school.

Please remember you are loving your children and supporting them through a difficult and confusing time,
 and if we can help in any way, please don't hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your ongoing support.



To the wonderful children at TGSA:


